
 

 

TALK ON SHROUD TESTING  

 

After the Annual General Meeting Ian Wilson spoke on "The 1978 Testing of the Shroud 

- What has it Achieved?". He said that after years of mystery surrounding the 1978 

testing, most of what was carried out has now been published - and it is clear that there 

are many unsatisfactory features. He particularly criticised the STURP team for failing to 

include among their number anyone professionally engaged in the examination of 

archaeological or art objects. 

 


